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Please include these comments in the official record for HB 3427.

Good evening,

It is my understanding that you will soon be asked to vote on legislation that will provide
Oregon schools with $2 billion per biennium. I am writing today to encourage you to vote in
favor of this. For far too long, the children of Oregon have had to pay the price for insufficient
funds: programs have been cut, teachers have been lost, and valuable resources denied.
Everyone talks about "quality" education; as when shopping, quality costs, and ultimately, you
get what you pay for. 

Please help these children obtain the quality education they deserve.

Thank you for your time, and for your investment in these children's futures. 
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